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30 March 2020 

   

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We regret to inform you that we have taken the decision to cancel Year 10 Work Experience next 
term, due to the situation with Coronavirus. This was due to take place the week commencing 
Monday 27 April. Thanks once again for your continuing support. We will make further decisions on 
work experience once the national situation around isolation and social-distancing becomes clearer. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ashley St John 
Vice Principal 
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